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Press release 

Leidschendam, 16 January 2025 

 

Finalisation of Fugro’s share repurchase programme  

Fugro has completed its EUR 50 million share repurchase programme, which was announced on 18 

November 2024. 

The total number of shares repurchased under this programme, between 18 November 2024 and 16 

January 2025, was 2,968,649 for a total consideration of EUR 50 million. These shares will be cancelled, 

subject to approval of the general of shareholders on 25 April 2025, resulting in a total number of 

outstanding shares of 112,730,967, of which 2,239,948 treasury shares. Treasury shares are not entitled 

to dividend and there are no voting rights attached to these shares. 
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About Fugro 

Fugro is the world’s leading Geo-data specialist. With our unique map, model and monitor solutions, 

we provide project critical insights into the built and natural environment. Fugro supports clients by 

delivering solutions in support of the energy transition, large-scale infrastructure development and 

climate resilience. With expertise in site characterisation and asset integrity, clients are supported in 

the safe, sustainable and efficient design, construction and operation of their assets throughout the 

full life cycle. In line with our purpose, we are extending our know-how and solutions to the 

understanding and preservation of ecosystems.  

Employing close to 11000 talented people in 55 countries, Fugro serves clients around the globe, 

mostly in the energy, infrastructure and water industries, both offshore and onshore. In 2023, revenue 

amounted to EUR 2.2 billion. Fugro is listed on Euronext Amsterdam. 

 

This press release contains regulated information relating to the Market Abuse Regulation share buyback safe harbour.  

 


